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WINGS Note: 

This Letter from church leadership in Montana/Wyoming/Oregon/South Idaho was sent 

to the members of a meeting in Montana. The elders of that meeting expressed to the 

ministry that they cannot currently support the ministry, but did not request for their 

meeting to be disbanded. 

 

Dear Friends in the Meeting,                                                                              July 3, 

2024 

We feel we need to be in touch with each of you in [redacted] and [redacted] Sunday 

and Wednesday meeting. [redacted] & [redacted] have been in touch by email. They 

said, “We have been moved, without any doubt in our hearts, to step aside from the 

purview of the ministry at this time." They did clarify this by saying, "The Spirit of God 

no longer moves us to associate with, and support a ministry who is not willing for 

serious self-examination and genuine repentance." Our hearts are deeply saddened. The 

ministry was established from heaven even before fellowship and it is something that 

we cannot change. We absolutely know there are individuals that horribly abused place 

and power in the ministry and in the fellowship and have caused great harm. We cannot 

remove the ministry nor fellowship that God established, but rather the individuals that 

commit horrible abuse. You cannot have the fellowship without the ministry. 

We feel each one of you should know about this and have the opportunity to declare 

your choice, whether to continue attending meetings at [redacted] and [redacted] home 

or move to a meeting that believes and follows the doctrine that was established, not 

by individuals, but by the God of heaven through Jesus, to the ministry. There is room in 

the other Sunday meetings, so please feel free to contact us IF you are wanting 

moved from the [redacted] meeting. There will also be a new Wednesday morning 

meeting home, and we are in the process right now of sorting this out. Thank you for 

your patience with us as we seek God's guidance and help. 
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We are not in the field, but after input and advice from Doyle and Tom we felt this 

shouldn’t wait till we are back in the field. I have phone service in Canada and will visit 

with anyone that needs/wants to visit via email, text or phone. 

These are truly difficult times, but God in his infinite wisdom and time makes things very 

clear... There has to be a separation if we do not believe in what God established. We 

need your prayers so desperately. 

With care, 

Doyle, Tom 

Tammy, Heidi & Alexis 

 
 

 
   

 

 

 


